
Cuba sends solidarity message to
the people and government of
Australia

Havana, January 16 (RHC)--The President
of the National Assembly and the Council of
State of Cuba, Esteban Lazo Hernández,
has sent a message to the Speaker of the
House of Representatives of Australia,
Tony Smith, expressing his deep sorrow at
the consequences of the devastating fires in
that country.

Lazo Hernández regretted the loss of
human lives, the damage to the nation's
ecosystem, the death of millions of animals
and the severe economic damage caused
by this major disaster.

Meanwhile, Australians are celebrating the
arrival of much-needed rain in parts of the
nation's bushfire-ravaged south-east.
Though more wet weather is needed to end
the fires, the rain has brought a welcome
reprieve to many areas. Other parts,
however, have not been as lucky.

Storms have also helped disperse smoke in
Melbourne, which has endured hazardous
air quality in recent days.
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